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WORK DAY:  We have scheduled a church work day Saturday, 
Oct. 14 at 8:00 a.m.  Bring your rakes, gloves and shovels if you’d 
like to work outside.  We also encourage Sunday School teachers 
to come for a while to declutter and organize our Sunday School 
rooms to make them look their best.  Thank you! 

MINUTES:  Minutes from the last Business Meeting are avail-
able in the wooden rack next to the Welcome Center.   

BABY DEDICATION PICTURE DEADLINE:  We will have a baby 
dedication service at 10:30 a.m. Sunday, October 8, 2017.  If you 
have children you wish to dedicate as part of that service and 
would like photos of them to be part of the slideshow presenta-
tion, today is the deadline to e-mail digital photos to Lauree at 
Lwilson@pvbchurch.com.  Thanks! 

BUDGET REQUESTS:  All ministry leaders should submit a 
request for the amount they need to fulfill their ministry in 
2018.  The deadline to submit budget requests is Sunday, Oct. 1.  
Request/Proposal MUST include: 1) Ministry mission statement, 
2) Purpose of ministry, and 3) Estimated budget needs.   
Requests should be placed in a sealed envelope marked 
“BUDGET - ATTN:  AMANDA HUMPHREYS” & dropped in the of-
fering plate or mailbox outside the church office door.  Thanks! 

THANK YOU:  I want to take the time to thank Pastor Phil-
lips and the Funeral Committee for the infinite love, patience 
and blessings you showed to me and my family during the loss 
of my nephew.  Your kindness and love are appreciated more 
than words can express.  Blessings to each of you,     
                                                   Carol Singleton & Family 

          
       A Note from Pastor Phillips: 
     
 

Thank you for coming to worship with us today.  If you are a first-time 
visitor, I would sure like the opportunity to meet you and welcome you 
personally.  Because I believe in a Sovereign God, I don’t believe anything 
happens by chance.  I believe you were brought here today for a purpose.  I 
would love to help you discover that purpose, and to see if there is any way 
we as a church can bless and minister to you and your family.  Please stop 
by the Resource Center after the service so I can shake your hand.  I’d sure 
count it a privilege.                                             Pastor Harold 

Thank you for joining us today for worship.  
Your presence was a blessing. 

If you are interested in learning about 
church membership, we have a “First Steps” 
class which meets in room 122 at 9:00 a.m. 
each Sunday.  It’s a great place to start! 

If there is any way that our church can as-
sist you or your family, please contact the 
office at 410-378-4476. 

We pray that you have been blessed, and 
have found that coming to Pleasant View 

Baptist Church is truly  . . . like coming home. 

Pleasant View Baptist Church is a smoke-
free campus.  We encourage you to re-
frain from smoking while on the premis-
es.  If you must smoke while here, please 
do so in your car.  If you have any ques-
tions, please ask one of our Pastors. 

Setting an 
example 

for the next 
generation 

OFFICE HOURS:  Our office is open Monday through Thursday 
from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Requests and questions received via e-
mail and phone messages after close of business Thursday after-
noon will be addressed as soon as possible upon our return to the 
office.  It’s our privilege to serve our Church family.  Thank you! 



U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 

Sunday, September 24 

Church Picnic 
12:00 p.m. 

*** 

Tuesday, September 26 

Prayer Shawl Ministry - 6:30 p.m. 
*** 

Child Abuse Awareness Seminar 
Make-up Session 

7:00 p.m. (Sanctuary) 
*** 

Wednesday, September 27 

See You at the Pole Events 
(see inside bulletin for details) 

*** 

Saturday, September 30 

New Member Fellowship - 5:30 p.m. 
(see inside for details) 

*** 

Sunday, October 1 

Baptism Service - 6:00 p.m. 
(if interested in baptism, 

please call the office) 
*** 

Deacons’ Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
*** 

Tuesday, October 3 

Building  Planning Committee Meeting 
7:00 p.m. 

*** 

Friday, October 6 

Ladies Tea - 6:30 p.m. 
(Youth Center) 

*** 

Saturday, October 7 

Meeting for Teachers of 
Adult Sunday School Classes 

8:00 a.m.  - 12:00 p.m. 
(Youth Center) 

Substitute Teachers Needed 

Our preschool needs substitute teachers for days we are short-staffed.   Ap-
plications are available at the Welcome Center, and may be submitted, along 
with your resume, in a sealed envelope marked “Jaclyn  Phillips” and left at 
the Preschool (Sunday School) office.  For more information, call Jaclyn or 
Lora at 410-378-3279. 

Part-Time Job Opening 

Pleasant View Preschool has a part-time cleaning opening.  The hours are 
5:30 - 8:30 p.m. Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.  Duties include 
trash removal, vacuuming, sweeping, bathroom cleaning, wiping tables, and 
tidying in the Preschool classrooms and portions of the Youth Center.  Job 
applications are available at the Welcome Center, and may be submitted, 
along with resume, in a sealed envelope marked “Jaclyn  Phillips” and left at 
the Preschool (Sunday School) office.  For more information, call Jaclyn or 
Lora at 410-378-3279. 

Child Abuse Awareness Seminar 

For those who were unable to attend the recent training session, one (1) 
make-up session will be held Tuesday, Sept. 26 at 7:00 p.m. in the Sanctu-
ary.  Those unable to attend this session will be required to  individually 
view the DVD at the church and take the test.  As a reminder, this training is 
mandatory for anyone who works with children in any capacity at PVBC, 
(VBS, Sunday School, choirs, nursery, clubs, etc.)  If you need childcare for 
the session, you must register your children to allow us to plan.  Contact me 
at bthomas@pvbchurch.com to register for the seminar or with any ques-
tions. Thank you!                                                                         Bart Thomas 

Adult Sunday School Class Teacher Meeting 

We will hold a meeting/training session for all teachers of adult Sunday 
School classes Sat., October 7 at 8:00 a.m. in the Youth Center.  It’s an 
important meeting.  We will provide breakfast for all attendees.  We know 
Saturdays are premium family time, so we will conduct our business as 
quickly and efficiently as possible.  Please mark your calendar and plan to 
attend.  If you have questions, please contact Pastor Josh. 

Directory Photo Make-up Dates 

If you haven't had your Directory portraits taken, we have scheduled 
make-up dates Thurs., Sept. 28 through Sat., Sept. 30.  To schedule an 
appointment, follow the link for Lifetouch from our website at 
www.pvbchurch.com or from our Facebook page.  If you have trouble with 
that, please call the church or stop by the Resource Center desk Sunday 
to schedule. 

http://www.pvbchurch.com


The state missions offering of the Baptist Convention of 
Maryland/Delaware has helped start & strengthen 500+ churches 
across Maryland, Delaware and beyond. 
 

100% of the funds are reinvested in churches like ours for 
local and global mission impact. 
 

The bottom line is that we are united together to love our neighbors 
and share Christ in our region. 
 

What is the Maryland/Delaware State Missions Offering? 

 The annual Baptist Convention of Maryland/Delaware State Mis-
sions Offering sustains ministries not funded through the Coop-
erative Program 

 IT is a way for our church to participate in the Great 
Commission strategy specifically for this region 

 A way to start more churches and reach more people for Christ 

 A way to change lives and to develop tomorrow’s leaders 
 

Our statewide challenge goal this year is $150,000.   
 

September 10 - 17 is a week set aside for prayer for this effort.  
Prayer guides are available in the lobby to help us unite in prayer.   
 

If you would like to participate by donating to the campaign, please 
place your gift in the offering plate with “MD/DE State Missions” in 
the memo area.  Designated envelopes are available in the pews. 

NEW MEMBER FELLOWSHIP 

If you are a new member or are newly attending PVBC and 
have not yet been to a New Member Fellowship, join the Pas-
tors, Deacons, Staff and their families at a fellowship to wel-
come you Saturday, Sept. 30 at 5:30 p.m. at Pastor Phillips’ 
home (347 Jackson Park Road, Port Deposit, MD).  We have a 
sign up sheet available in the lobby for you to RSVP (so we’ll 
know how much food to plan).  Please sign up no later than 
next Sunday, Sept. 24.   If you have questions, please call the 
church office. 

THIS  WEEK AT  A  GLANCE 

SUNDAY, SEPT. 17 
 8:45 & 10:30 a.m.  – Morning Worship Services 
 9:00 & 10:30 a.m. - Small Group Bible Studies 
 6:00 p.m. - Evening Worship Service  

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 
 6:00 p.m. - GriefShare (Jr. Church Area) 
 7:00 p.m. - Michael Bible Institute (Room 112) 
 7:30 p.m. - Nursing Home Ministry 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 
 7:00 a.m. - Prayer (Sanctuary) 
 6:30 p.m. - Downin Lane Practice (Sanctuary) 

WEDNESDAY,  SEPTEMBER 20 
 10:00 a.m. - Praise & Play (Room 117) 
 5:45 p.m. - Little Lights (Room 134) 
 5:45 p.m. - Salt Shakers (Room 117) 
 6:30 p.m. - Awana Clubs (Youth Center) 
 6:45 p.m. - Youth Service (Jr. Church Area) 
 7:00 p.m. - Adult Bible Study (Sanctuary) 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21 
 9:00 a.m. - Senior Coffee Corner 
 6:30 p.m. - Praise & Worship Practice 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 
 8:00 a.m. - Church Picnic Set-up 
 

Free guest WIFI is available to use with Bible apps 
during the service.  Choose “Sanctuary” and use the 
password 12345678. 



JUNIOR CHURCH HELPER SCHEDULE  

This week, Sept. 17 Next week, Sept. 24 
Doug Taylor Pastor Paul Mills 
Julie Taylor Mindy Mills 
  

EVENING NURSERY SCHEDULE  

 Infants - 24 Months   3-5 Yr. Olds 

September 17 Beverly England Amy Gilbert 
 Hayley England Lauren Gilbert 
 

September 24 N o  E v e n i n g  S e r v i c e  
   

SPECIAL MUSIC SCHEDULE  

This week, Sept. 17 Next week, Sept. 24 
8:45 –  Josh Phillips Valerie Goodnow 
6:00 Off. – Sharon Wooten No Evening Service 
6:00 Msg. – Patti Jo Cook  

RESOURCE CENTER SCHEDULE  

This week, Sept. 17 Next week, Sept. 24 
  8:45 – Andy Catanzarito Cyndy Ray 
10:30 – Andy Catanzarito Lauree Wilson 

MORNING NURSERY SCHEDULE  

 Service 1  Service 2 
   

September 17 Pat Willis Heather Adam 
 Marge Sexton Ceda Bush 
  Destiny Taylor 

September 24 Pat Willis Heather Adam 
 Megan Joines Ceda Bush 
  Patti Jo Cook 

FINANCIAL UPDATE  

Last Week’s Undesignated Offering   $18,304.71 

Last Month’s Average Weekly Undesignated Offering   $19,189.57 

24 

It’s time for our annual PVBC Family Picnic NEXT SUN-
DAY, September 24!  We will meet immediately following 
the 10:30 worship service to enjoy some food, fun and fel-
lowship!  Please plan to bring enough sides, desserts and 
drinks to share with your family +8 guests, so that any 
visitors who attend that morning may join us and get 
plenty to eat.   

We will once again be having a horseshoe competition as 
well as a cornhole competition.  Come on out and join us! 

See You at the Pole™ is a prayer 
rally where students meet at the 
flagpole before school to lift up 
their friends, families, teachers, 
school, & nation to God. It is a 
s tudent - in i t ia ted ,  s tuden t -

organized, and student-led event. 

 
We will have Pastors at Perryville High School, Rising Sun 
High School  and Rising Sun Middle School on Wednesday,  
September 27 (all at 7:00 a.m.).  We will also have home-
schoolers meeting at the Church flag pole for prayer at 9:00 
a.m.  (note time change).  PARENTS:  Don’t miss this oppor-
tunity to be an example to your kids!  

We’ll SEE YOU AT THE POLE! 



We are looking for volunteers to help be a blessing to our local 
football team!  If you could help provide and serve a pre-game 
meal around 4:00 p.m. on the dates listed above, OR IF YOU 
WOULD LIKE TO FINANCIALLY SPONSOR A MEAL (ROUGHLY 
$100) call Pastor Paul at 443-967-3322 or at the church office. 
These are all home games on Friday nights.  Thank you for your 
help!!! 

 - Sept. 22         - Oct. 6           - Nov. 3 

Volunteers are needed to provide and serve dinner at the 
Perryville home games on the following dates: 

All ladies are welcome to come to the PVBC Ladies 
Tea. The theme will be Breast Cancer Awareness. This 
event is going to be a real blessing! There is NO cost to 
attend. Bring a nut-free finger food to share (tea sand-
wiches, scones, fruit, veggies, chips & dip, cookies, 
etc…) and tea will be provided.           
 

PLEASE SIGN UP on the Women’s Ministry bulle-
tin board, so we can have enough tea cups for everyone. 
Age limit is 10 years and older. 
 

Contact Robin England (443) 693-2529 with questions. 
 

But thou, O LORD, art a shield for me; my glory, and the 
lifter up of mine head.  Psalm 3:3 
 

Note: The lady that wears the most PINK 
gets a prize!! 


